
READ-A-THON BOOKLET
Literacy is a major focus at École

Campbelltown and staff do their best to
promote reading in our classrooms every day.

 

The Read-A-Thon is an important fundraiser
for our school and is happening October 24th

to November 4th, 2022. This year all funds
raised will be used to purchase more books for

each classroom to supplement the home
reading program.

 

Inside, you will find your Read-A-Thon reading
log and pledge form. All readers will be given
a ballot to enter a prize draw for a basket of

books - these are on display in the library!
Please return completed booklets

no later than November 4th
 to participate in our prize draw.

 

Questions?
Please email us at

ecolepla@gmail.com
 

Name: Class:

NAME PLEDGED/MIN TOTAL PLEDGED

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

PLEDGES

Total Amount Pledged:

Pledge money will be collected via the ECPLA hot lunch website:
https://ecolecampbelltown.hotlunches.net

Please follow the instructions provided on the website to
REGISTER for this school year and add your STUDENTS.



Name:

Total Minutes Read:

Favorite Book:

Class:

DATE TITLES MINUTES READ

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

READ-A-THON LOG
Name:

Total Minutes Read:

Favorite Book:

Class:

DATE TITLES MINUTES READ

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

READ-A-THON LOG


